
  STATE OF ILLINOIS  

HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

 

525 W EST JEFFERSON ST.       SPRINGFIELD,  ILLINOIS 62761  (217)  782-3516 FAX:  (217)  785-4111 

 
 
March 16, 2018 
 
Mark Frey 
President/CEO 
AMITAHEALTH 
3040 Salt Creek Lane 
Arlington Heights, IL 60005 
 
Re: Completion of Change of Ownership 
 
Dear Mr. Frey: 
 
On March 15, 2018 we received your letter dated March 15, 2018 notifying the State Board that 
the following changes of ownership were completed on March 2, 2018 in accordance with the 
terms and conditions described in your applications.   
 

E-053-17 - Presence Saint Joseph Medical Center, Joliet 
E-054-17 - Belmont/Harlem Surgery Center, Chicago 
E-055-17 - Presence Lakeshore Gastroenterology, Des Plaines  
E-056-17 - Presence Holy Family Medical Center, Des Plaines  
E-057-17 - Presence Saint Francis Hospital, Evanston 
E-058-17 - Presence Saint Joseph Hospital, Chicago  
E-059-1 7 - Presence Saint Joseph Hospital, Elgin 
E-060-17 - Presence Saint Elizabeth Hospital, Chicago 
E-061-17 - Presence Saint Mary of Nazareth Hospital, Chicago  
E-062-17 - Presence St. Mary's Hospital, Kankakee 
E-063-17 - Presence Resurrection Medical Center, Chicago 
E-064-17 - Presence Mercy Medical Center, Chicago 

 
No further action is required in relationship to the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Courtney Avery of my staff at 
courtney.avery@illinois.gov or 312-814-4825.   
 
Sincerely, 

 

Kathy Olson, Board Chair 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board   
 
 
 
 


